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HELLO MALVERN FAMILIES

The second quadmester is coming to a close and as we move into the
third quad and into the back half of the year, we can start to feel that
Spring is in view.

Even though this is not a regular school year, School Council has been
busy with several initiatives. You can keep up to date through our
Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/MalvernSchoolCouncil

PLEASE GIVE TO THE RED

We're looking for contributions to help us support the school's needs for the
following:

2021 Commencement
Wellness initiatives for students
Phys-Ed kits that promote social distancing

Water bottle filling station (there is only one in the entire school!)
Student scholarships

Breakfast/Snack Program




